From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 27 February 2013 12:56
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/00116/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 12:56 PM on 27 Feb 2013 from Mr Henry Butt.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Retrospective - New roof to barn; 3 No rooflights and door installed to the upper floor 

	Case Officer:
	Simon Dean 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Henry Butt

	Email:
	

	Address:
	College Barn Farm Colony Road, Sibford Gower, Oxfordshire OX15 5RY


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I find it quite shocking that the proprietor of the former Bishop’s Blaize public house have such disrespect for building regulations and the planning process as a whole. It’s quite clear that the proprietor was fully aware that this development of the ‘Bottle Store’ required planning permissions before it was initiated as an application has previously been submitted and later withdrawn. The development of the ‘Bottle Store’ seems to have been initiated without conducting a Bat Survey or seeking advice on appropriate building regulations. I would also suggest that the developments are more extensive than detailed in the application made by the proprietor, from what I’ve seen while driving past the site on a number of occasions over the past year. This appears to be the latest instalment in the proprietor’s quest to make a quick profit out of the former Bishop’s Blaize public house, after trying and failing to get it de-licensed last year. I strongly object to this retrospective planning application and believe that the Cherwell District Council should force the applicant to restore the ‘Bottle Store’ to its original state. 


